
 

        

Official Publication of the New Jersey State Council Knights of Columbus 

 

Dear Brother Knights, 

 We are now moving into the “dog days of summer”, when people tend to slow 

down due to the heat and humidity of the summer months. Many councils tend to do 

exactly the same thing, slow down. Not being active in July and August, not having 

meetings and not looking for new members! Many say we just can’t do a lot so we’ll 

really get going come September!  

 Unfortunately you and your Council cannot afford to take this type of 

approach any more. This attitude, along with the thinking that after the State 

Convention in May the year is over (but it’s not), limits you to a nine month fraternal 

year. You can’t afford to be complacent! You and all the officers and members must 

start now to put your council in a strong positive position. This starts with bringing in 

new Catholic men into our Order. They are out there, waiting to be asked to join. It’s 

just up to you to start working actively now, not in September to get this Columbian 

year off on the right foot!    

 We appealed to the Grand Knights and District Deputies back in June to start 

right out of the block, in July, to work towards achieving Star Council. We asked every 

DD to bring in two (2) new members from their districts. This would really jump start 

the year in a positive manner not seen in over five years in New Jersey! This means 

moving positively in July and August, getting programs scheduled and started, new 

members identified, screened and taking their First Degrees early in the year.   

 Our 2017 – 2018 goals, set by Supreme for the State Council, are not 

unrealistic but require everyone to do their part locally within their councils. If local 

councils accomplish their goals for achieving Star Council the State Council will 

benefit as well.  

For this fraternal year we’re asked to do the following: 

 New Member Gross Intake – 2400 new members (200 per month from 315 

councils!) 

 Have a Net Intake of 1500 members (gross minus suspensions and 

withdrawals) 

 Have 55 Councils out of 315 ( 17%) achieve Star Council 

 Start 6 new Councils throughout the State 

 Reactivate 6 councils currently suspended (for various reasons)  

 Have 60 Parish roundtables in the State (currently we have 45)  

 These goals aren’t really all that daunting to accomplish! They belong to 

everyone. Everyone must take ownership of them in addition to the goals developed 

locally by the Grand Knights, and truly believe achieving them is how we can become 

stronger in our Parishes, Communities and Council. In order to do this everyone must 

do their part towards becoming an active council, starting NOW!  We have 11 months 

to achieve these goals. Can we get it done!   

 WE at the State council are here to assist in any way possible! All you have 

to do is ask!  

VIVAT JESUS, Bob Hatler, State Deputy 
 

 

Robert Hatler 
State Deputy 
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Dear Brother Knights: 
     When I spoke to both the District Deputies and the 

Grand Knights in June, I talked about our Membership 

goals for the First Quarter of this Columbian Year.  

Supreme has challenged the State of New Jersey to top 

the best month’s intake for the past five years by just one 

member.  July of 2012 saw 129 members join the order 

in New Jersey, so our goal for July, 2017 is 130 

members.  As of today – July 22, 2017 – we have 

brought in 76 new members towards that goal (58.5%).  I 

know that there are Admission Degrees scheduled for 

the last week of the month, so I will report back next 

month related to our status.  A membership incentive 

from Supreme Council is 500 VIP points for every new or 

readmitted member. 

How can we make these membership goals?   

If half of the active councils brought in one new member 

– we make this goal!   

If each District Deputy brings in 2 members per district – 

we make this goal! 

Grand Knights and District Deputies – schedule 

Admission (1
st
) Degrees and recruit towards a specific 

date.  Please ensure that your degree dates are shared 

with your Diocesan Assistants so that the degree dates 

can be posted on the State Website. 

     In the coming months, the Membership Chairmen in 

each diocese will be hosting a training session for Grand 

Knight, Council Membership Chairman, and any other 

Council Officer who want to learn more about the 

membership process and how we can productively grow 

the Order.  I encourage all interested council members to 

attend these sessions.  If the mean time, if the 

Membership Team can be of assistance to you, in any 

way, please feel free to contact us:  

State Membership Director – Russell D. Petrocelli  

Deputy Director – Kenneth R. Genco  

Camden Chairman – George Tutwiler  

Metuchen Chairman – Christopher Duffett  

Newark Chairmen – Silvio Sartori (Bergen and Hudson)  

  Patrick Harrington (Essex and Union)  

Paterson Chairman – Michael Vaclavicek  

Trenton Chairman – Peter Donchak  

 
VIVAT JESUS! 
Russell D. Petrocelli, MFD 
State Membership Director 

 

 

 

 

LINK  individual Degree below for details. 
 

DEGREE/DATE         COUNCIL          LOCATION           
 

CAMDEN: 

1st – August 9 Council 3546            N Cape May  

1st – August 24  Council 13259 Deptford 

1st – Sept 21 Council 9193 Blackwood 

2nd – Sept 28 Council 9193 Blackwood  
 

METUCHEN: 
1st – August 21 Council 5959 Martinsville 

1st – Sept 12 Council 2393         Basking Ridge 
 

NEWARK: 

1st – August 9 Council 6226 Rahway 

1st – August 14  Council 4504 Union 

1st – August 27 Council 3550 Ridgefield 

1st – Sept 12 Council 2188 Westwood 

2nd – Sept 14 Council 1345 Dumont 

1st – Sept 24 Council 3550 Ridgefield 
 

PATERSON: 
1st – August 22 Council 3665 Netcong 

1st – Sept 20 Council 11671 Clifton 

 

TRENTON: 

2nd – August 14 Council 6520 Medford 

1st – August 16 Council 3826 Barnegat 

1st – Sept 15 Council 3402 Keyport 

2nd – Sept 15 Council 3402 Keyport  

Degree Notes: 
 

 Candidates and observers should be 

dressed appropriately, jacket and tie.  
 

 Candidate escorts should have all 

Degree paraphernalia when arriving 

at Degree location. 

 

mailto:rdpetro@aol.com
mailto:kgenco@att.com
mailto:gtutg@aol.com
mailto:njkofcdd69@gmail.com
mailto:ssartori42@gmail.com
mailto:path22@comcast.net
mailto:mikevacl@aol.com
mailto:pmd628@aol.com
mailto:rdpetro@aol.com
http://www.njkofc.org/start/degrees/scheduled-degrees/scheduled-admission-degrees/cape-may-county-august-9.html
http://www.njkofc.org/start/degrees/scheduled-degrees/scheduled-admission-degrees/gloucester-county-august-24.html
http://www.njkofc.org/start/degrees/scheduled-degrees/scheduled-admission-degrees/camden-county-september-21.html
http://www.njkofc.org/start/degrees/scheduled-degrees/scheduled-formation-degrees/camden-county-september-28.html
http://www.njkofc.org/start/degrees/scheduled-degrees/scheduled-admission-degrees/somerset-county-august-21.html
http://www.njkofc.org/start/degrees/scheduled-degrees/scheduled-admission-degrees/somerset-county-september-12.html
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http://www.njkofc.org/start/degrees/scheduled-degrees/scheduled-admission-degrees/bergen-county-august-27-sunday.html
http://www.njkofc.org/start/degrees/scheduled-degrees/scheduled-admission-degrees/bergen-county-september-12.html
http://www.njkofc.org/start/degrees/scheduled-degrees/scheduled-formation-degrees/bergen-county-september-14.html
http://www.njkofc.org/start/degrees/scheduled-degrees/scheduled-admission-degrees/bergen-county-september-24-sunday.html
http://www.njkofc.org/start/degrees/scheduled-degrees/scheduled-admission-degrees/morris-county-august-22.html
http://www.njkofc.org/start/degrees/scheduled-degrees/scheduled-admission-degrees/passaic-county-september-20.html
http://www.njkofc.org/start/degrees/scheduled-degrees/scheduled-formation-degrees/burlington-county-august-14.html
http://www.njkofc.org/start/degrees/scheduled-degrees/scheduled-admission-degrees/ocean-county-august-16.html
http://www.njkofc.org/start/degrees/scheduled-degrees/scheduled-admission-degrees/monmouth-county-september-15-admission-formation-degrees.html
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* PLEASE NOTE – ALL MONTHLY REPORTS ARE DUE 

AT THE STATE COUNCIL OFFICE 

ON THE 15TH OF EACH MONTH. 
 

      Be sure to make a note of the activities that are 

scheduled for the next several months. Click the specific 

activity [hyperlink]  to obtain more information, details 

and forms. Log-in required 

 

2017 

 

Aug 1 –       Form 365 due at Supreme 

       Aug 1, 2, 3 – Supreme Convention – St Louis, Mo. 

 Aug 12 –   Birthday of Father McGivney 

 Aug 14 –   Anniversary of Fr McGivney’s  Passing 

 Aug 15 –   Semi-Annual Audit due  

Aug 15 -   Soccer Challenge Kits Order Form due 

Sept 1 –   Essay and Substance Abuse Order Form 

Sept 4 –   Labor Day – FLY YOUR FLAG 

Sept 11 -  Day of Rememberance – FLY YOUR FLAG 

Sept 15 – Free Throw Order Form Due 

Oct 9 -     Columbus Day 

Oct 31 -   Halloween 
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Please forward this 
Newsletter to all your council members. 

 

 WWW.NJKOFC.ORG 

   

 

PREVIOUS ISSUES OF THE CRUSADER 

ARE AVAILABLE BY CLICKING HERE 

 

http://www.njkofc.org/start/news/2017-supreme-convention.html
http://www.njkofc.org/
http://www.njkofc.org/fileadmin/user_upload/njkofc/pdf/Media/Sign_Up_For_State_E-Newsletters/E-Newsletter_INDIVIDUAL_Request_Form_5-14-2014.pdf
http://www.njkofc.org/start/media/the-crusader.html


                                                                                                                              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

THE SILVER ROSE 
How did the Running of the Rose start? The Running of the Rose started with the Squires wanting 
to do an event for Our Lady of Guadalupe. They conceived of the idea to carry a rose, a symbol of 
Our Lady, from Ontario, Canada, through the United States, to Monterrey, Mexico. The first run was 
completed on December 12, 1960. This has been an annual event since then. 
How is the Silver Rose significant? The rose is a symbol of Our Lady of Guadalupe. Juan Diego 
was showered with roses during an apparition. At the same site in Monterrey, Mexico, amazing roses 
still grow. The original run of the Running of the Rose used a real rose. From 1961 to the present, a 
silver rose was crafted specifically for this event. The Silver Rose is made from silver mined from 
Mexico. 
  How is the Running of the Rose run presently?  
  Since the significance of this program has expanded,  
  there are 6 identical Silver Roses travelling 6 routes  
  through Canada, through the Western, Eastern, and  
  Central parts of the United States, to Texas. From  
  Texas, the Roses cross the border to finish at the  
  basilica in Monterrey. Thousands of prayer services  
  are held along the way, making this powerful symbol  
  available for the faithful. 
       How is the Running of the Rose significant for the 
       Knights of Columbus? The Running of the Rose  
       represents the unity and fraternity in our Order. This  
       unity supersedes national borders and binds Circles,  
       Councils, and Assemblies together. Each state only 
has a few weeks with the Silver Rose before transferring to the next. Cooperation and unity are 
essential for any successful annual run. Utmost, the Running of the Rose and the Silver Rose 
represents the patron saint of the Americas, Our Lady of Guadalupe. What can we not do with Mary 
at our side? 
Who is the Contact person for the Running of the Rose for the NJ Knights of Columbus? 

Former District Deputy Michael Choma is the State Chairman for the program. FDD Choma has 

successfully run the program in the past and plans to do so again this year. 

When is the Rose available in New Jersey?  

The Silver Rose will be traveling through NJ between September 3 and October 8, 2017.   

Are there prayer booklets available with the Silver Rose?  Prayer booklets are available for the 

Silver Rose program, just as there are for the Marian Icons traveling the state 

How can you arrange to have the Rose in your area?  

To host the Silver Rose and hold a prayer service at your Parish, contact the State Chairman, Mike 

Choma via email at mikechoma826@gmail.com. Arrange for an evening prayer service at your 

Parish, invite the entire Parish Community to attend, ask the Assembly affiliated with your Council to 

arrange for the Color Corps to be in attendance. Anyone handling the Rose MUST wear white cotton 

gloves at all times. 

 

Let’s make the Silver Rose Program successful, sponsor a prayer service in your area. 
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Brother Knights, 

 I hope this message finds you making great 

memories of an enjoyable summer. None of us 

could wait for Summer to get here and now it has 

come and is almost gone. With that in mind it has 

now been almost 3 months since the election of this 

fraternal year State Officers. Tempus Fugit! 

We need to take this time to stop for a moment and 

look forward. It is now the time to develop and have 

our Service Programs in place to have a successful 

Columbian year. Supreme has given us a great tool 

with the Fraternal Leadership Success Planner, 

and our State has worked very hard to give you the 

Grand Knights Handbook. 

Our August things to do list should include 

 An organizational meeting with your chairmen. 

 A District Featured Program for example “Coats 

for Kids” 

 Fr McGivney Birthday 8/12 

 Plan to take the Silver Rose 

 Eyes for the Needy 

 Knight & Family of the Month 

 Soccer Challenge kit should be ordered by 8/20 

 Getting ready for school year events such as the 

Child ID Kits and the Catholic Citizenship Essay. 

  By doing your programs and teaching those 

Knights ready for advancement you will make sure 

your Council is “ANCHORED IN CHARITY AND 

FRATERNITY”!! 

 As you can see from the Programs and 

activities planned, August is a busy month, like any 

other month that can bring great memories, that will 

keep your members active. 

Let us, together, do our best to develop a calendar 

of programs with the tools supplied by our State and 

Supreme Council’s 

 Finally, as Ben Franklin said “Tell me and I 

Forget. Teach me and I Remember. Involve me 

and I Learn.” 

Remember we are all a phone call or email away 

 

Harold Delaney, FDD,      

NJ State Program Director                                                                                                        

 

Faithful Sir Knights,  

 I trust your summer has been going well. I 

start by thanking all the Color Corps whom 

represented all their brothers proudly at the State 

Installation of Officers on July 15th. Both Districts 

working  together to support the newly installed State 

Officers, congratulations to our State Deputy Robert 

Hatler and his officers I am sure it will be a fruitful 

administration.    

 We also proudly welcome a new Vice 

Supreme Master Andrew Lipenta, PSD, FM, of the St 

Isaac Jogues Province which encompasses New 

Jersey and New York. We promise Andy our support 

and pray for his term to be a fruitful one. Andy 

Lipenta’s term will officially begin September 1st. 

Sadly with that news, we need to say goodbye to our 

Former Vice Supreme Master Reggie Beckett, PSD, 

FSD, and we wish him well in all his future 

endeavors. Reggie it was a pleasure to work under 

you and we will miss your support, and guidance, 

God Speed!  

 Brother, there is plenty to do and hopefully 

you have had organizational meetings with your 

assembly officers and have mapped out your future 

events to lead you in the upcoming year. Remember 

it’s a busy season, but much work and planning 

needs to be accomplished so please keep your 

assembly active through the summer season. It’s 

also installation of officer season and many have 

been accomplished but if you don’t have a date yet, 

get your request in ASAP!  

 In closing, remember even though recruitment 

should be a year round event, now is the time to 

ramp up your efforts, don’t wait. The 1st District will 

hold their exemplification in November and 2nd NJ 

District will host theirs in December, so now is the 

time to explain the benefits of becoming a Sir Knight 

and being Patriotically Proud to be Knight in support 

of our country and lifestyle!  

MEMBERSHIP, MEMBERSHIP, MEMBERSHIP 

Vivat Jesus, 

Chris Tomasello,  

Master Second New Jersey District 

 

mailto:pfnhfd@aol.com
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Brother Knights, 
 Please support the many worthwhile programs 
within Special Programs.  Your financial support is 
critically needed and advance planning of fundraisers will 
help immensely!  These programs will also help you on 
your council's journey to achieving STAR COUNCIL!   
 In 1983, President Reagan designated 

November as “National Alzheimer's Disease 

Awareness Month”.  At that time, fewer than 2 million 

Americans had Alzheimer's; however, today, the number 

of Americans with the disease has soared to nearly 5.4 

million.  And, according to Alzheimers.net, nearly 44 

million people have Alzheimer's or a related dementia.  

In 60% of those cases, a family member is caring for that 

patient.  More than 40% of family caregivers report that 

the emotional stress of their role is high or very high 

which has led to $9.7 billion in additional health care 

costs of their own.  Caregiver Respite Programs 

provide trained caregivers that attend to an individual in 

need of care in order to give their primary caregiver time 

to relax and attend to their own needs. 

 The NJ State Council is asking all councils to 

have a fundraiser or to “shake the can” one weekend in 

November or other appropriate time to raise funds for 

Alzheimer's Respite Care.  All monies received are 

issued to Alzheimer’s New Jersey where 100% of the 

monies donated stays in NJ.  For every $1,000 earned 

through this State Program, the Alzheimer’s New Jersey 

organization gives out one grant to a family in need of 

respite.  The State Chairmen of this Program, Neal 

McGarrity, PGK (Northern Councils) and Jack Persia, 

FM (Southern Councils), will take donations in any 

amount to attain the goal of 50 grants.  Please see the 

Grand Knight's Handbook for the counties they serve 

and where to send the checks.  Also, “Regional Walks to 

Fight Alzheimer's” are coming up in September and 

October.  See  Alzheimer’s New Jersey for more details 

and advise your State Chairman of your participation 

results! 

 We now have aprons for Alzheimer's Fund 

Drives and they cost just $16 each.  Please add $5 to 

the total for shipping.  You can make checks for aprons 

payable to Neal McGarrity and mail to 814 9th St., 

Secaucus, NJ 07094.  Email him with any additional 

questions and if you would also like to be added to the 

contact list for Alzheimer New Jersey education 

programs in your area. So feel free to contact him! 

 
Marty Boyle, FDD,   
Director of Special Programs 
 

Brothers: 

 If you have not already done so, please 

appoint a Respect Life Chairman and a Religious and 

Civil Rights Chairman for your council.  Once you 

have, be sure to let us know, so that we can get e-

mails and other information to them.  This can be 

done easily by online form for Respect Life and 

R&C.  

 Supreme has declared that to qualify for the 

Columbian Award and Star Council, at least one of 

your programs in each of the 6 areas must help build 

the domestic church. Here are some ideas on how to 

do that for Culture of Life: 

 Spiritual Adoption.  

 Does your parish have a baby shower every year for a 

nearby pregnancy care center, Catholic Charities, 

etc.? Then run this program in the 9 months leading 

up to it! 

 Diapers for Babies.  

 Hold a Diaper Drop at your parish one or two (or 

three) weekends. This helps raise awareness of Pro-

Life in the parish and gets them participating. 

 Bells for Babies.  

 This one is an easy, no-brainer, as you are asking 

your parish to ring its bells on January 22. 

 Window to the Womb.  

 Place a copy of this DVD into your parish’s Youth 

Ministries/CCD Program. 

 20/20 Project.  

 Schedule a Mass in your parish by the end of 2017 

for the “Protection of Babies in the Womb and Their 

Families.” 

 Good luck in your efforts,  

Vivat Jesus! 

Steven J. Richardson, FM  

Culture of Life Programs 

http://www.alzheimers.net/
http://www.alznj.org/
mailto:mcgarritye@aol.com
mailto:mcgarritye@aol.com
mailto:jackpersia@comcast.net
mailto:jackpersia@comcast.net
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http://www.alznj.org/
mailto:mcgarritye@aol.com
mailto:mcgarritye@aol.com
mailto:mbpgk1146@gmail.com
http://www.njkofc.org/start/members/forms-reports/state-council-reporting-forms/culture-of-life-chairman-appointment-form.html
http://www.njkofc.org/start/members/forms-reports/state-council-reporting-forms/religious-civil-rights-representative-form.html
mailto:sksteve.richardson@gmail.com
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Brothers, 
 A recent article in the New York Times, (Saturday 
July 15, 2017), Business Day section, complained about the 
cost of Long term care.  The article correctly related the 
rising costs, the debilitating effect on family and retirement 
nest eggs.  It noted that a lot of people who wait to 
purchase the insurance until their 60 or even into their late 
70’s don’t get approved, (25% of those between 60-69 are 
declined and 44% of those between 70-79 are declined). It 
predicted that the Medicaid, (a joint program of the Federal 
and individual states), which pays a lion’s share of long 
term care costs, will not be able to shoulder the ever 
increasing costs of care for the baby boomer generation 
and beyond. 
 The solution proposed by the columnist turned my 
stomach.  The New York Times writer, Ron Leber, 
advocated for assisted suicide as an answer to the problem 
of how to care for elderly family members who need care.  
He got a retired Episcopal priest, whose own father died of 
dementia, to advocate for the “aid in dying” movement. 
 So what the New York Times is saying is that 
because it costs a lot of money to care for a family member 
in a nursing home, (or it is a burden on the family to take 
care of that family member at home), and since it could 
make retirees use up all of their savings, or have to buy 
insurance to cover the costs, (and that insurance is costly), 
and that people who wait too long to buy, instead of buying 
earlier in life, (when costs are less and when they are 
healthy), that is better to help our loved ones commit 
suicide.  The NY Times is trying to make an economic case 
that too much to care for Grandma, so let’s snuff out her 
life, or, Dad’s going to not be able to give us money when 
he dies, so let’s help him kill himself. 
 The earlier you buy protection against LTC, the less 
you pay over the years.  The longer you wait, the greater 
chance there is that you will have an issue that could make 
you uninsurable.  Those two facts, are made into the NY 
Times case for saying don’t worry about doing the right 
thing and taking care of your family, let’s just “assist them 
in dying”, so the family doesn’t have to pay the premiums 
for insurance or for the cost of care.  As Catholics, and as 
people committed to family, we all need to outraged by this 
attack on our families.  Your insurance agents in New Jersey 
are here to help you plan and put in place a program that 
will make this issue a non-starter for your family.  Let us 
show you what we can do, so that we don’t have to give 
into this culture of death being spewed at us by supposedly 
respectable media outlets. 

 
Charles Miraglia 
General Agent 
 

E-Mail Safety, Protocol and Courtesy 

 The state website is vigilant 24/7 to protect its 

integrity, but also your privacy.  We use an open-source 

program “Spam Assassin” to filter out over 10,000 pieces 

of spam each day – directed at our mail server.  I use 

additional proprietary programs to further reduce spam on 

my computers.  Not every piece of blocked mail is spam – 

some is (was) legitimate! 

 Some mail that wound up being blocked just in 

the past 24-48 hours were blocked, or unopened for the 

following reasons: 

 No subject in the subject line – will not be opened 

 ALL CAPS in either the “from:” or subject line – 

deleted 

 Subjects such as “This is for you” – no thanks!; or 

“I thought you would like this” – you would be 

wrong!; or links only in the body – deleted 

How to be reasonably safe my mail is legitimate: 

 I will capitalize the first word in the subject line 

 I will repeat the capitalized word in the body 

 I will reference, in detail, any attachments 

 I will close with “Vivat Jesus!!!” 

 When in doubt ask, 24/7 – “We Never Close!” 

 I do NOT sit chained to my desk and I am not 

always logged into my e-mail accounts.  If you 

send me something that is urgent, call me and 

ask me to check my mail. 

Now, a word about courtesy: 

 We are all volunteers.  I happen to enjoy what I 

do for ALL of you, and I am always open to any and all 

suggestions an even constructive criticism.  I am not on 

Skype; if I were you would see that I always answer the 

phone with a smile!  Don’t assume your difficulty is with 

the State website…it may be, but keep an open mind. 

This month I fielded several “assumptions” that 

were posed in a very uncharitable manner.  It turns out, in 

every case, the issue was with the Supreme website. 

 Bottom Line Brothers:  Stay Calm!  I can walk you 

through virtually any crisis!  Be respectful, please. 

 Vivat Jesus!!! 

 

Bernard Ernst, FDD 

NJ State Council Webmaster 
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Welcome Brothers.  

 The summer time for Knights & Squire 

Activities, are the planning times for the Health of you 

council. Thank you for considering adding support for 

State youth scholarships in your budgets.  

 Recently I was presenting the Squires & 

Squire Roses program to a council, and the excitement 

was growing as I talked with them and the win/win for 

all. We already know that having Squires fulfills the 

youth requirements for the Columbian Award. The 

other positives that come from having Squire/Squire 

Roses are an immediate charge of new energy into 

you Council activities. They assist with council growth, 

retention and general vitality. Many of the 

Squires/Squire Roses become altar servers, sacristans 

and assist with CCD and serve many other parish 

programs. The Squires/Squire Roses have a 70 - 80% 

participation rate at events and fundraisers – can your 

council say the same? Squires/Squire Roses serve 

many community programs such as food banks, 

women’s shelters and other charities. 

 Our youth are the keys to the future of the 

Knights of Columbus. 

 This Fall our Squires/Squire Roses statewide 
will be very busy working food banks, attending 
retreats, and many miscellaneous projects assisting 
not only our council but our parishes and our 
community.   
 
Brothers to start a Circle, Contact: 

 Columbian Squires/Squire Rose Director –  
Peter Briody, PGK 
 

 Columbian Squire/Squire Rose Regional 
Chairman North - Tom Rohe, DGK 
 

 Columbian Squire/Squire Rose Regional 
Chairman Central -  Anthony Cozzi, FDD 
 

 Columbian Squire/Squire Rose Regional 
Chairman South -  William McCartney, FDD  
 

 Columbian Squire/Squire Rose State 
Committee -   Nick Cutrone, PGK 

 
Peter D Briody, PGK 
Columbian Squires/Squire Rose Program Director 

 

 

DEADLINES 

 I know this is something we have all heard 

before, but it bears repeating. While they can be 

annoying, deadlines are set for very good reasons. If 

there were no deadlines, how would anything get 

accomplished? We have them in all phases of our 

life, in school there were reports due by certain 

dates. At our jobs, our employers would like things 

done by certain days. In my job as a contractor, they 

are called “completion dates”. Your position as 

Grand Knight, Faithful Navigator, District Deputy or 

State Chairman has dates that reports need to be in 

to the State Office or Supreme. Hopefully, you have 

sent in your List of Chosen Officers and Chairmen or 

Audits already. If not, it might be a good thing to get 

them in soon. 

  I, myself, have set certain deadlines, this 

publication has deadlines for the contributors to 

send their articles in, and the State Directory has a 

deadline to get the information in so we can get the 

book out to the Councils, Assemblies, Chapters, 

Federations, and chairmen by the middle of 

September. When that deadline is not met, the book 

gets out late, as it might this year.  

 I, myself, have missed a deadline or 2 in my 

time. Most recently, this publication was due to be 

sent out by August 1st, but I missed my publication 

date and for that I must apologize to the State 

Deputy and to you for not making the deadline I set 

myself.  

 

 Fall is rapidly approaching and with it comes 

the inevitable cleanup of leaves and putting away 

the chairs and equipment used during the summer 

in your backyard and at the beach. While you are 

putting your summer furnishings away, think about 

helping your neighbor and how he or she may need 

your help cleaning up their property in preparation 

for the winter months.  

 

John A Gazis, FDD 

Crusader Editor 
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 State Deputy Robert Hatler, along with the entire NJ State Council and the Newsletter Staff, would like to take 
this opportunity to wish ALL councils best wishes on their Charter Anniversary.  
    May your council continue to grow and do good deeds for many more years to come!  Let’s continue to grow 

our Order, expand our programs and continue to be “Anchored in our Charity and Fraternity!” 

   

[NOTE: Due to the large number of anniversaries in certain months, we may have to limit the publishing list to 

the names of councils celebrating their 25th, 50th, 75th and 100th Anniversary in some months. When there is 
adequate space for more, we will include all Councils] 

 

COUNCIL NAME TOWN CHARTER DATE YRS 

253 Elizabeth Elizabeth 8/1/1897 120

11409 Fr James A Russell Warren 8/1/1994 23

11415 Millstone Valey Hillsborough 8/1/1994 23

5015 Msgr Eugene S Burke River Edge 8/2/1960 57

12974 Msgr James Gacquin Layton 8/5/2001 16

2393 St Elizabeth Bernardsville 8/8/1922 95

6504 East Hanover East Hanover 8/20/1973 44

12769 Mary Immaculate Secaucus 8/23/2000 17

7648 Our Lady of the Most Holy Rosary Jersey City 8/28/1980 37

5337 Sacred Heart Willngboro 8/29/1962 55
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